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Forthcoming Events 

Open Forum   
Wednesday 11th September 
5:00pm – 6:30 pm Shinfield 
Surgery 
 
PPG Meeting 
Wednesday 14th November 
4:15pm at Shinfield Surgery 
 
 

 Surgery News! 
We have pleasure in informing you that we have once again been 
awarded Shinfield Medical Centre contract following a formal 
procurement process.   This is our third successful formal procurement 
process. As a patient you do not need to do anything and you will 
continue to be able to access services as before. 

The procurement process was an extremely detailed one and it has given 
us an opportunity to review the way we work and the services we provide 
– which we’re proud to say are rated ‘good’ by the Care Quality 
Commission (CQC). The start of a new contract is also an opportune 
moment see if there is more we can do to enhance our Practice and 
ensure you continue to receive high quality patient care. 

Your feedback is a key part of this process and we have arranged a 
meeting on 11-09-2024 at 5:00 – 6:30pm at which our senior team will 
be on hand to listen, answer questions and talk about future plans. 

If you would like to join this meeting please contact Adeline Fleming, 
Practice Manager on bobicb-bw.reception.shg@nhs.net  
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